From: Paul Luukkonen <paul.luukkonen@enbridge.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:40 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Catherine Ethier <Catherine.Ethier@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2024-0126 Transmission Connections Review - Expression of Interest

EB-2024-0126 Transmission Connections Review

Enbridge is submitting this Expression of Interest to participate in the EB-2024-0126 proceeding. We
request to be added to the consultation mailing list and to participate in future related proceedings.

Sector changes and new demands are important considerations for any review of cost allocation and
recovery policies. There could also be consideration for a standardized connection agreement for
energy storage and consideration of a minimum review frequency.

Enbridge also considers that there are important related technical developments and opportunities
to improve the quality of the grid and the balancing of stakeholder interests and that some of these
should be considered as part of cost allocation discussions.

Also, the issuance by FERC of Order 1920 could include some important considerations leading to
the improvement of Ontario’s transmission system and improving the connection process and
capacity allocation to new generation projects including substantial deployments of renewables and
energy storage as part of the broader electrification across the province.

Thank you for your attention to this mater.

Kind regards,

Paul

Paul Luukkonen
Senior Advisor, Policy & Regulatory
Power
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